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Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 

  

 

On Friday, April 22 we invite you to 
join Whatshan Lake Retreat for a 

night of great food and 
entertainment! 

 

BBQ Steak\Chicken Dinner $10 @6pm 
 

Tickets for Dinner must be bought by April 18th, a 
limited amount of tickets are available. 

 

Call The Edge to reserve your place now!  
Ph 250-269-7590  

 

Rippin’ Rattlers Show @ 8pm 
$5 cover charge. 

 
 

The Spring Art Show on March 16
th

 was a great 

hit with over 40 guests attending from Nakusp, 

Fauquier and the Edgewood community. Artists from 

the art classes in Fauquier and Edgewood took 

pleasure in the creative atmosphere. The exhibit of 

art confirmed how much local artistic talent there is. 
 

 
 

More than 35 works of art, ranging from post-

card sized, to life size paintings, from local artists 

Maya Welti, Lorraine Wied, Maureen Demanuele, 

Millie McFarlane, Bill Likus, Drew Harris and new 

artist - Bonnie Spence were exhibited. Dale Beattie 

had several unique hand-carved wood frames; Cathy 

Watson’s pottery, Frank Appleton’s first wood 

sculpture and Dave Buchroeder’s collection of three 

dimensional photo wood art were also on display. 

Ryan Larue displayed his stained glass creations. 

Maya Welti, a fibre artist with over 15 years of 

teaching experience, has been hosting a local art 

class with many of her students displaying their art. 

She also brought “pastells”, felts and pottery.  

The success of this event was truly a team effort. 

Many thanks to; Margaret Williams for her pie and 

cookies, Dale Beattie for the novel art shelves, ECIS 

Director Ryan Larue who thought of the idea to 

display art at The Edge, Megan Vanderploeg for 

remodelling, Asia Petis for inventory, display cards 

and brochures, Carlene Enge for editing, Gaylene 

MacCreadie for painting, Finlay Charles-Lundaahl 

for the posters, Colleen and Lawrence Marshall for 

distributing posters.  

 

 

Please stop by the Edge to view the gallery of art on 

display, the artists will be leaving their work on site 

for people to enjoy. We will be working on the 

Second Annual Art in the Park coming this year! 


